
 
MUPY welcomed the delegation from University of Indonesia’s Faculty of Pharmacy
 

December 4, 2018 
 
On December 4, 2018, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with faculty members hosted a reception for the delegation University of
Indonesia’s Faculty of Pharmacy (FFUI), Indonesia, which led by Dr. Rani Sauriasari (Manager of
Cooperation, Venture and Alumni Relationship). FFUI delegates made their official visit to MUPY with
the aims of strengthening academic collaboration between two institutions in terms of education,
student exchange, and publication.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2392


